
‭To: Parents/Guardians‬
‭From: Julie Profito and Megan Schmidt‬
‭Topic: School Safety Awareness Week‬
‭When: October 21st-25th‬

‭During the week of October 21st, students at Allamuchy School and Mountain Villa School will‬
‭be participating in School Safety Week. The designation for this week is mandated by the State of New‬
‭Jersey Department of Education.‬

‭Below is a summary  of the following instruction the students will receive from the school‬
‭counselors:‬

‭Grades K to 2 will be participating in their NJCAP Anti-Bullying Workshops that parents were‬
‭previously notified about.‬

‭Grades 3 to 8 will discuss the Anti-Bullying Bill of Rights Law. The school counselors will go‬
‭into health classes and work alongside the physical education teachers. The perceived characteristics will‬
‭be shared in an age appropriate conversation, alongside a lesson.‬

‭Grades 6 to 8 will participate in a small discussion after watching the videos from stomping out‬
‭bullying:‬
‭(‬‭https://www.stompoutbullying.org/michael-strahan-mike-pereira-eddie-george-stomp-out-bullying‬‭and‬
‭https://www.stompoutbullying.org/jojo-stomp-out-bullying‬‭).  We will also go over who to approach when‬
‭dealing with difficult situations and how to react. All students will be reminded to share with a trusted‬
‭adult at school and/or at home when someone is bothering them.‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Julie Profito‬
‭School Counselor‬
‭Supervisor of Student Support Services‬

‭Megan Schmidt‬
‭School Counselor‬
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